
Canyon Crest Elementary 
Media Center 

 
Dear Parent(s) or Guardian, 
 
 Your student has requested to read a book that is 
in our Young Adult Section. Because some of the 
books may contain swear words, suggestive material, 
situations dealing with depression, anxiety, bullying, 
suicide or bloody/violent scenes, we need your 
permission to loan this book to your student. 
 Only 5th and 6th grade students (that are mature 
readers) are allowed to check out Young Adult books. 
Please sign and return this form with your student to 
the library. An email confirmation will be sent to you 
once this form is received and placed on file with the 
library. 
 
Date:    _________________________ 
 
Student’s Name:  _________________________ 
 
Parent’s Name:  _________________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature: _________________________ 
 
Parent’s Email:  _________________________ 
 
Teacher’s Name:  _________________________ 

	


